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Rich Ribeiro joined the Turrell Fund in 2016 as their VP & CFO after a 
career of over 20 years with PKF O’Connor Davies, a leading accounting 
firm with over 3,000 Non-Profit clients. 

As an audit manager at PKF O’Connor Davies, Rich was a key component 
in helping the firm expand its Non-For-Profit practice. His experience 
with the firm included authoring the firm’s audit programs pertaining to 
grant making procedures for Not-For-Profit organizations. In addition, 
Rich authored an article in the September/October 2016 issue of New 
Jersey CPA titled “Not-For-Profit Financial Statement Changes on the 
Horizon”.  

Rich is a native Newark-er and of Portuguese descent. He is fluent in the 
Portuguese language, and active in that community. Rich holds a 
Bachelor of Science degree in accounting from Rutgers University. 

Rich currently serves on the Finance Committee of the Council of New 
Jersey Grantmakers. In addition, he previously served as Treasurer for 
the Hospitality Financial & Technology Professionals- NJ Chapter.  
 

 


